
Newsletter 

Friday 16th October 

Halloween Fancy Dress Disco! 

On Thursday, 22nd October, we will be holding our spooky Halloween fancy 
dress disco for all year groups. 4:00 until 5:30pm. Entry charge is £1.00 per 

child and refreshments will be available for a small charge.  

Reception 

Reception class are looking forward to a very       
exciting week of learning next week. Can everybody 
please bring in as many conkers as they can possibly 
collect over the weekend? 

Class 3 

Mrs. Foggin has been extremely impressed 
with the erupting volcanoes that the         
children have made this week. We are      
looking forward to seeing lots of parents at 
our Class Assembly; Thursday 22nd         
October, at 9:05am. 

Class 2 

We have been learning about 2d and 3d 
shapes over the past few weeks.  To support 
their work, the children have to find different 
3d shapes around their home and name 
them.  Can homework books be handed in 
next week as I would like to see the great 
work they have been doing. 

Class 4 

Class 4 have had fun learning about the Habitats of 
living things in Science this week. We are looking     
forward to designing an Egyptian death mask in our 
topic lesson next week! 

Class 5 

We have been estimating and measuring    
angles in maths and  also learning about the 
interior angles of shapes.  In English, we have 
written a balanced discussion.  Thank you to 
the parent/carers, family and friends who came 
to see our class assembly.  We really enjoyed it 
and hope you did too.  

Class 6 

It was wonderful to see so many parents attend our 
class assembly. The children really enjoyed showing 
off what they have learnt in gymnastics. 

We are going to Low Barns Nature Reserve on   
Monday, where we will be doing pond dipping and 
river studies. 
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